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Comments: To whom it  may concern,

 

I'm opposed to the Jellico Vegetation Management Project since it will leave the area vulnerable to slides which

can put residents and their livelihoods in danger if the valley below the forest fills with water. Additionally,

endangered aquatic species are in danger if the streams are filled with loose silt and debris. 

 

I hope this issue and the potential effects are seriously considered. 

 

Thank you,

 

Tiffany Wilburn-Meek


